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"Becoming the light of the world through a Filial Heart for Heaven" is the theme of Asia Pacific Sung 

Hwa Youth Workshop in Thailand held on December 30, 2022 to January 2, 2023 in Pakchong Training 

Center, Nakhon Ratchasima Thailand organized by the Family Federation for World Peace-Asia Pacific 

1. This event brought over 40 precious 2nd generations around Thailand and 10 people staff in the 

workshop. 

 

This workshop is the 12th Asia Pacific Sung Hwa Youth Workshop in Asia Pacific 1 region. All the 

participants which is 2nd generations are very excited and happy to meet their same 2nd generations and 

be inspired to all inspiring and respected lecturers from Asia Pacific 1 region. The workshop in Pakchong 

Training Center in Thailand is the 2nd generations not able to come and attend physically in Philippines. 

They gather in Pakchong Training Center to have face to face workshop and be inspired together before 

the year 2022 end and happily welcome 2023 and set new determination and new beginning to make our 

beloved Heavenly Parents and True Parents happy and proud. 

 

They finished Asia Pacific Sung Hwa Youth Workshop with a happy smile and determine to do their best 

in their studies and do their best to contribute and help in the advancement of the providence. They are 

very grateful and thankful to our beloved True Parents because they are here in this world because of our 

beloved True Parents. All of them are very excited to welcome 2023 and bring victory to our Heavenly 

Parents and True Parents. 

 

 
 


